
 

 
 
 

DECEMBER NEWSLETTER 
 

Dates to remember 
4 December is the second and final performance of the U3A Healesville concert at the 
Memo. Starting at 2 pm, it is full of sparkle and entertainment and is a performance not to 
be missed. Book online via The Memo, under Events. 
 
8 December is Registration Day for U3A Healesville’s 2023 courses. Registration in person is 
at the Courthouse from 10 am to 2 pm; you can also register for the courses online, with 
online registration opening at 10 am on 8 December. The 2023 Course and Timetable 
booklet will be available online a few days beforehand, so members can get an idea of the 
wide range of courses that will be running in 2023. Obviously, you can also register online 
for courses after this date. 
 
9 December is the end of term and also the date of the December Friday at 5. As well as 
being an opportunity to get together and celebrate, this will be U3A Healesville’s 
opportunity to say thank you to the many course leaders who run courses for U3A 
Healesville. Sausages, bread and coleslaw will be provided. BYO chair, drinks, and small 
plate of dessert to share.  
Starting at 5 pm, there will also be entertainment. 
RSVP by Friday 2 December to Bec Doig at rebeccadoig@gmail.com 
 
28 January is U3A Healesville’s strategic planning day for the year ahead. If there are any 
issues you would like to have brought to this meeting, please email either the Secretary 
(rebeccadoig@gmail.com) or the President (jpascoe175@bigpond.com) or contact any 
member of the committee before 21 January 2023. 
 
January 30 is the start of Term 1 for 2023.   
 
And also… 
If there is anyone in our membership or others you may know of who might be interested in 
teaching a language (not French as that is already one of our available courses), please let a 
committee member know.  
 
Maintenance 
The committee would like to thank Ken Bagley, Trevor Thwaites, Michael Meredith and Bill 
Woods for their regular maintenance of the lawns and grounds of the Courthouse – it is 
much appreciated. 
 



And, remember, it takes only a few minutes to vacuum the Courthouse after each session 
(using our new vacuum) if the floor needs attention. Also, if you use cups or other crockery 
while in the Courthouse, please make sure they are well washed and ready for the next 
people to use. 
 
Finally 
From the U3A Healesville Committee, a Merry Christmas and a Safe and Happy New Year.  
 
 
 


